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Amy Tsou, MD, MSc, Selected to Speak at the 2024 AANEM Annual Meeting 

Rochester, Minn. (July 9, 2024) - The American Association of Neuromuscular & 

Electrodiagnostic Medicine (AANEM), is excited to announce Amy Tsou, MD, MSc, as a 

plenary speaker at the 2024 AANEM Annual Meeting Oct. 15-18, in Savannah, Georgia. 

Dr. Tsou is an adjunct assistant professor of neurology at the Perelman School of Medicine at the 

University of Pennsylvania. She is also the program director in the division of clinical research at 

http://www.aanem.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AANEMorg/
https://twitter.com/AANEMorg
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8311372/profile
https://www.instagram.com/aanemorg/
https://www.youtube.com/user/TheAANEM

